
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

We had a great Literacy Week that culminated with ‘dress as your favorite book character’ on Friday.  

Our students and staff alike enjoyed the week immensely.  Many thanks to all of the parents who 

participated at home by playing a video of a staff member reading a book or by creating a book 

character costume with your student. 

Division 2 is holding a Plant Sale in front of the Annex from 2:15-2:45 on Wednesday and Thursday of 

next week. The plants have been grown by the students in Division 2 and are being sold for $2 each or 3 

for $5. Partial proceeds will be donated to charity.  Covid-19 measures in place:  (masks will be provided 

for all customers; 2 meter distancing will be required; masks and gloves will be worn by all vendors) 

Looking Ahead: 

 Feb. 8-11 

o FRIMM Carnival 

 Feb. 8-11 

o SD61 District Student Transfer Week 

 Feb 10-11 

o Div. 2 Plant Sale 

o Outside of Annex - 2:15-2:45 

 Feb 12 

o ProD – No school for students 

 Feb. 15 

o Family Day – No school for students 

From Our Wonderful PAC: 
 
Volunteers needed! 

Do you have an eye for design or an artistic flair? We are looking for a few people to help improve some 

corners of the school to make them more lively and inviting. Please 

email  ecolequadraschoolpac@gmail.com to connect with this initiative. 

Would you prefer to work in the dirt to maintain the gardens around the school? We need some 

volunteers for a work party to refresh the native species garden. Please let us know 

at ecolequadraschoolpac@gmail.com if you can help. 

The Hillside Quadra Neighbourhood Action Committee has their monthly meeting later this month, and 

lists in their agenda: "Several community members have asked about animating the area on the Quadra 
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School grounds that is the continuation of 5th Street." Here are the meeting details if you want to join in 

that discussion. 

Tuesday, Feb 16 7:00pm 

Join via zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87199840128?pwd=a1VESlRiNitWdEg2NXhZWFBOb0p2QT09 

Meeting ID: 871 9984 0128 

Passcode: 324196 

+17789072071,,62911987301#,,,,,,0#,,34951415# Canada 

 

A Message From Our Library: 
 
Our school’s Scholastic Virtual Book Fair is going on right now! It will be open 
until February 15th.  

  
Get FREE SHIPPING, even for orders under $40, by shopping during our Virtual 
Family Night on Wednesday, Feb. 10th between 6-8 pm. 
  

Your investment in your reader also helps our whole school. All purchases earn 
Rewards that can be redeemed for books and Education Resources for our school’s 
classrooms and library.  

  
Visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this 
link: https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5155907  
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Here is a link to the February Counsellor Newsletter filled with resources for staff, parents, and 

students:   

http://cm.pn/6m1f 

Important Information from Our School District 
 
 

 

 

This month' Snapshot is on Children and Screen Time!  

 

Read about the 3 C's of children's media use: child, content and context 

Early Learning and Elementary Snapshot - February 2021 

 

 
 
 
Please have a wonderful, safe weekend! 
 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 
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